No.. /655
H.P. Forest Department.

Dated Dehra, the:- /.2, DJ%-?OJJ—

From:- D.F.O Dehra. \)A CCF (WL) H.P Shimla.

Subject: - Diversion of 1.5648 ha. of forest land in favour of HPPWD for the
construction of link road from Masroor to Ghariar Tehsil Dehra Distt.
Kangra, KM 0/00 to 2/786 within the jurisdiction of Dehra Forest
Division Distt. Kangra Himachal Pradesh.(Online Propoasl No.
FP/HP/ROAD/11020/2015).

Memo:

Z, In this connection, it is intimated that a proposal for the diversion of

forest land as mentioned in the subject cited above, is received and is being processed for

obtaining necessary approval under FCA, 1980. The Deputy Inspector General of Forests

(Central) Integrated Regional office, Shimla letter No. 1/94934/2025 dated 24.01.2025

(Copy enclosed) has raised one observation (mentioned at Sr. No. 1), which pertains to wild
life for offering necessary comments, which is :-

: “The aerial distance of the proposed area from the Pong Dam

Wildlife sanctuary is 7.61 km. It is requested to provide the
comments of Chief Wildlife Warden"

It is, therefore, requested that necessary comments may kindly be
furnished and send directly to Nodal Officer (FCA), HP so that the case may be resubmitted
for necessary approval.

Encl.: As above.
Divisional Forest/Officer,
Dehra Forest Di¥ision, Dehra
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